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December 11, 1967 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Coq d'Or Press 
Route 7 
Frederick, Maryland 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This letter is principally in response to your phone call 
of November 29, 1967 (but also to your letter of the 27th) in 
which you indicated that Eddie Gallaher of our staff had inter-
viewed Mr. Josiah Thompson on a NEWSDAY program in mid-
November. During our conversation I informed you that Mr. 
Gallaher had not interviewed such a person. Although we see 
no reason why Mr. Gallaher should not have done so, I have 
checked and the broadcast did not involve Mr. Gallaher. 

If the last sentence in the first paragraph of your letter 
is intended to mean that your work was criticized in this 
program, such does not happen to have been the case. 

As to the rest of your letter, we have repeatedly 
discussed the general matter with you, and we see no point 
in prolonging the discussion. 

Very truly yours, 

James A. Hudgens/ 
Xl"7"). 


